
Temporary Freight Surcharge

Dear Customer 

As a result of massive increases to inbound freight costs into the UK, Eddingtons has no 

alternative but to add an immediate temporary surcharge to all invoices effective from Monday 

the 12th April 2021. As you will be aware from your own experience or from press coverage, 

container prices are currently as much as five times higher than this time last year making it 

uneconomic for us to continue with our current trade pricing structure whilst we take on these 

extraordinary costs. 

I have summarised below how we propose to implement these surcharges. 

Timing: Effective on all invoices generated for orders placed from the 12th of April 2021 

Duration: We will review the situation at the end of June 2021 and communicate our plans for 

Q3 2021. 
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Level of increase: We have absorbed inbound freight costs for Quarter 1 of 2021 and even 

from April we are not passing on the full impact to Eddingtons. A temporary surcharge of 7.5% 

will be applied to all goods invoiced on orders placed from the 12th of April. 

We trust you understand our decision and we look forward to working closely with you to 

enable us to navigate these challenges affecting all sectors of the UK economy. 

Kind regards 

Roger Murphy, Managing Director 
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